
TOWN OF TROY 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ADOPTING NONMETALLIC MINING 

ORDINANCE 

 
DECEMBER 8, 2015 

7:30 P.M. 

 
 

  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing for a 

proposed nonmetallic mining ordinance for the Town of Troy, Sauk County, 

Wi, will be held at the Town of Troy town hall, S10372 County Road C, 

Black Hawk, on the 8th day of December, 2015, at 7:30 p.m., to solicit 

comments on said ordinance. 

 A copy of the proposed ordinance will be on file and open for public 

inspections at the town clerk’s office, E9699 Fuchs Road, Sauk City, WI, for 

a period of two weeks prior to this public hearing. 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all persons interested are 

invited to attend this hearing and be heard. 
 

 

Dated the 18th day of November, 2015. 
    

 

 

     Mary Zins, Clerk 

 

Publish:  11/25/15 
                  12/2/15 


